
 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Upcoming Youth Activities/Events 

  

February 2 –  
Feed My Starving Children 
(meet at the church at 8:00 to carpool, 9:00 
at the UT Physical Education Building (1820 
Stadium Drive, Toledo).) 
 

February 17 – Snow Tubing 
We will travel to Mad River Mountain in 
Zainsfield for 3 hours of snow tubing.  Tub-
ing begins at 2:00, that means leaving the 
church around noon.  The cost is $20 per 
person.  There is a sign-up sheet on the bul-
letin board next to Pastor’s office.  
 

February 18 – EnPuzzlement 
(3:00 at the Enpuzzlement warehouse, or 
2:30 at the church to carpool) 
 

March 5 – Shrove Tuesday Pancakes  
(a good opportunity for community service/
confirmation service points) 
 

March 16 – Genoa Food Pantry 
(show up at 9am to help pack bags and load 
cars.  This is a good opportunity for commu-
nity service/confirmation service points) 
 

Bulletin Board Pictures  
If you would like any of the pictures from the 
bulletin board outside of Pastor’s office, and 
they have been there longer than a week, feel 
free to take them home.  (Help make room for 
more!) 
  

If you HAVE any pictures from our Youth Group 
activates, please send them to Pastor O’Brien 

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS 
Don’t forget to turn in Sermon Note and Service Point forms to your confirmation teacher.  Also remember 
your one Church council visit.  They meet on the third Thursday of each month at 7:00.  Question forms for 
your visit  are available in the 8th grade confirmation room. 

February, 2018 

Youth/Parents: If you have an idea for an activity, please contact Pastor O’Brien and he will help you make it happen. 

Email/Text Reminders 
Beginning January 31, Remind will be ending text noti-
fications for Verizon customers.  If you still want to re-
ceive notifications, you must use their app or sign up 

EnPuzzlement 
As part of St. John’s Year of Service, we will be going to 
EnPuzzlement Warehouse (4400 Moline Martin Rd. Mill-
bury – at the back of the OReilly Building) on Tuesday, 
February 19th.  We will be learning about their ministry 
and helping them process donations.  (Be aware their 
warehouse is not heated – dress accordingly.)  We will 
meet at EnPuzzlement at 3:00p (2:30 at the church if you 
want to car-pool.) 
 

This is an event for the entire congregation, but the 
youth are certainly encouraged to participate.  

High School Bible Study 
High School Sunday School has been moved! We are 
meeting Tuesday, February 5 at 6:00 PM.  Snacks will be 
provided. Any questions, contact Stef Neuman.  

Snow Tubing 
Sunday, February 17 we will gath-
er at the church at 12:30 to make 
our way to Mad River Mountain in 
Zainsfield for three hours of snow 
tubing.  This event is open to ALL 
youth and families. (Youth young-
er than confirmation must be accompanied by a parent.) 

Think you might want to come…  What do you need to 
do?   Sign-up outside of Pastor’s office with the number 
of people attending so we can be sure we have enough 
drivers, etc.  Wear warm clothes!  Bring $20 for tubing 
and money for dinner on the way home.   If you have 
any questions, contact Pastor O’Brien or Diana Pfaff. As 
with all of our events, non-St. John friends are welcome.   



 


